
The Timaru Yacht and Power Boat Club is delighted to announce the return of our 2-day Age 

Group Regatta (TAGR) on 15th and 16th February 2025. 

 

This sailing event is a great chance to sail on the stunning Caroline Bay and meet other young 

sailors from around the South Island.  It is a coaching event and all experience levels are 

welcome. 

 

We aim to offer a social and enjoyable event, with plenty of onsite catering throughout the 

weekend to make life easy on parents and a dinner on the Saturday night which is FREE for 

sailors.  Additional tickets are available for parents and siblings. A BBQ will be running both 

days with food for purchase, plus we will have a coffee truck on site each morning.    

 

This year we've created an online form to make it easy for everyone and a QR code on the 

poster will take you directly to the registration page on the website.  Or simply go to 

www.timaruypbc.nz and select 'Events' from the dropdown. 

 

We would love to encourage a broader range of boats to attend and would especially 

welcome entries from Lasers, Starlings, 420s, Fevas and more.  If you are looking for 

accommodation for the weekend we recommend the award winning Timaru Top Ten holiday 

Park for a range of high-quality options.  The team there is very friendly, and they’re sailors 

too! 

 

Please share this email with your club members and others who may be interested in 

attending and feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 

Attached is the NOR and copies of the regatta poster. 

 

Warm regards 

Janene Adams 

Junior Section Secretary 

022 614 1590 

 


